
  

 

Diary Dates 

Year 4-5 

Swimming 

10th—13th 

February 

Annual 

General 
12th February 

Year R-6 RAA 

Visits 

17th—20th 

February 

Acquaintance 

Night 
19th February 

Year R-2 

Swimming 

24th—27th 

February 

Term 1, Week 2                      

6th January, 2025 

2 Condamine Street, Hillcrest SA 5086  

Ph 08 8261 2845  

Email dl.0665.info@schools.sa.edu.au  

Web www.hillcrstps.sa.edu.au 

Principal:           Lissa Hutter 

Acting Principal (Mon/Tues)& Dep. Principal:  Simon Watts 

Acting Dep. Principal (Mon/Tues):   Jess Quinn 

Assistant Principal:           Debbie Thorley      

OSHC Director:          Reagan Fraser 

RESPECT & RESPONSIBILITY             CARE & COMPASSION             HONESTY & TRUSTWORTHINESS 

Ngadlu tampinthi ngadlu Kaurna 

yartangka inparrinthi  

We acknowledge and pay our 

respects to the Kaurna peoples, 

whose ancestral lands we gather 

on to teach and learn. 

We acknowledge the deep feelings of  

attachment and relationship of the Kaurna  

peoples to Country. We respect and value their cultural  

beliefs and their past and present connection to the land. 

Out Of Hours School Care:  

0403 443 641 

Before School Care:  

7.00 - 8.30am  

After School Care: 

3.00 - 6.00pm  

Vacation Care & Pupil Free 

Days :  

7.00am  - 6.00pm 

available from Monday to Friday  

(closed public holidays)  

Marni naa pudni… 

 

  

Hi everyone!   

We have had a wonderful start to the year and it has been lovely to 

welcome back our students and their families. We have many new 

students  at Hillcrest this year with the majority of these across our 2 

Reception classes.  Our wonderful teachers and SSOs, and our ‘old’ 

Hillcresters have made sure the new children have felt welcomed, 

included and have offered their friendship and help to make the 

transition to a new school far less daunting, so a big thank you 

everyone!  

I will be continuing to care for my Mum for this term (at present) and I 

would like to welcome Jess Quinn to the leadership team.  She will be 

backfilling Simon when he steps up to the Principal role on Mondays and 

Tuesdays.  

I sent information through Class Dojo last week requesting parents and 

carers to consider nominating for Governing Council.  We have four 

vacancies this year so it would be great if you could think about 

nominating—we desperately need volunteers for this important school 

governance body.  

We have a very busy term ahead with our AGM next Wednesday 12th 

February, Acquaintance Night the following Wednesday, Swimming, 

and RAA visits (thanks Mrs Kelly for organising!) so keep checking Class 

Dojo, our Facebook page and notes home for further updates.   Inside 

this newsletter there is the Term 1 Calendar to help with your diary 

dates! 

Kind regards, Lissa 



  

 



  

 



  

 


